
 

Guidance for Raking and Disposing of Your Fall Leaves 

 

• Leaves should not be raked into the roads, gutters, sidewalks, or drainage 

ditches.  Leaves can clog up the Town’s storm drainage system, and we do 

not pick up loose piles of lease.  Also, leaves are potentially a hazard for 

pedestrians.   

• Please follow the Town of Yadkinville’s leaf collection guidelines: 

o Leaves must be collected in clear plastic bags ONLY. 

o Bags are not to exceed 50 gallons in size. 

o Place bags near the edge of the pavement. 

o Do Not block hydrants, meters, or mailboxes. 

o Bag(s) may only contain leaves. 

o No need to contact the Public Works Department to have bags 

picked up. 

 

For questions, please contact our Planning Department at (336) 679-8732 or 

Public Works Department at (336) 679-2990.  

 


